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School Closure 
 

 

 

Coronavirus  
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Most schools are closing to most 

pupils, at the end of the 

day on Friday 20th March 

because of the 

Coronavirus. 
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Coronavirus can pass from one 

person to another.  

 
Coronavirus can pass more easily 

in big groups.  
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It is best to not be in a big group.  

 

School is closing for most 

children. This means that there 

will not be big groups in school 

anymore.  

  

 

The groups will be smaller. This is 

safer. 
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Some teachers and adults in 

school will be at home. I may be 

taught by someone different. I 

may be in a different room, with 

different year groups.  

This is okay. 

 

The adults will let me know what 

to do and where I need to go. 
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While I am in school, although it 

will feel different, the rules will 

still be the same.  

 

I will still need to be polite and 

kind to others. 

 

I will still need to do my best.   
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I will still need to be careful 

about spreading germs.  

 

If I have a temperature or cough, 

I will have to stay at home until I 

am better. 
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Everybody wants me to be happy 

and healthy. 

 

When everybody starts to feel 

better, it will be okay to be in big 

groups again.  
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My school will be open again. 

 

Things will go back to normal and 

I will see all my teachers and the 

rest of my class-mates again! 

 

 


